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The Alaska Department of 
Transportation and Public 
Facilities (DOT&PF), in 
coordination with the Federal 
Highway Administration 
(FHWA), is planning to 
reconstruct the Glenn Highway 
between milepost (MP) 53 and 
56.  This project, currently in 
the early design phase, will 
improve safety and reduce 
congestion by removing the 
tight curves and steep grades of 
the existing section of roadway.



You are invited to attend a Public Open House!  Learn 
more about the project’s preliminary design, scope, 
schedule, and provide your feedback to the project 
team. Project team members will be present to 
answer questions and provide project details.

In addition to the September 9th Open 
House, an Online Public Open House will be 
available September 10 – October 10, 2014. 
You may view the September 9th Open House 
meeting materials and leave comments for 
the project team.  The Online Open House 
will be accessible via the project website:

www.glennhighwayatmoosecreek.com 

  www.glennhighwayatmoosecreek.com   |    info@glennhighwayatmoosecreek.com 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Sean Baski, P.E., Project Manager, at 907-269-0547 or Matt Dietrick, Environmental Impact Analyst, at 907-269-0531. 

It is the policy of the Alaska Department of Transportation & Public Facilities (DOT&PF) that no person shall be excluded from participation in, or be denied benefits of any and all programs or activities 
we provide based on race, religion, color, gender, age, marital status, ability, or national origin, regardless of the funding source including Federal Transit Administration, Federal Aviation Administration, 
Federal Highway Administration and State of Alaska Funds. The DOT&PF complies with Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990. Individuals with a hearing impairment can contact DOT&PF 
at our Telephone Device for the Deaf (TDD) at (907) 269-0473.

Tuesday, September 9, 2014 
4-7pm

Sutton Public Library
MP 61.2 of the Glenn Highway

Public Open House Notification 
Glenn Highway, MP 53-56 Reconstruction - Moose Creek Canyon

Any questions?

Email us!
Interested in receiving project updates? 

Join our mailing list here!


